May 29th, 2015

Mr. Paul Varsames 3 Purchase Street Rye, NY. 10580

Dear Mr. Varsames,

My name is Moses Meads. We were introduced during the summer of 2013 at Ms. Taylor's house in Rye. I just wanted to thank you for donating the Apple iPad to Ms. Taylor's program for which I was the recipient. It has been a very useful resource for my freshman year at lona college this year! It has been very useful in my note taking and organization. I'm sure it will continue to be very useful in my continued studies at lona. I am very appreciative.

Thank you once again.

Sincerely,

Moses Z. Mends